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Amendment to Agreement for Program Management Consultant Services for Regional Rail
Programs
Overview
On August 27, 2018, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors approved an
agreement with HDR Engineering, Inc., to provide regional rail program management consultant
services for the Rail Programs Department, for a term of five years, with one, two-year option term.
An amendment to the existing agreement is needed to allow the firm to provide environmental and
design services for the Mile Post 206.8 Track Stabilization Project.
Recommendation
Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Amendment No. 6 to Agreement No.
C-8-1512 between the Orange County Transportation Authority and HDR Engineering, Inc., to
provide environmental and design services for the Mile Post 206.8 Track Stabilization Project under
the program management consultant services for the Rail Programs Department. This will not
increase the maximum obligation or extend the term of the agreement.
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